
 
 

Join us for Arts Alive 2023! 
 

Saturday, April 8 
10 am – 4 pm 

Hillsdale Campus 
 
 
Arts Alive is a celebration of our students’ talents across all art disciplines. Students in 
grades 1-12 have been invited to share their pieces, performances, and passions during 
the all-day event on the Hillsdale campus. Live music and dancing, arts and crafts 
booths, as well as an interactive scavenger hunt ensures fun for all ages.  
 
All friends and family of Seven Hills students – Early Learning through Upper School - 
are invited to join the Arts Alive celebration. Admission is free, with food trucks and 
drinks available at cost.  
 

FAQ 
 
 
Where is Arts Alive being held? 
 
Arts Alive will be held on the Hillsdale campus, with performances occurring in the Schiff 
Center and on two outdoor stages. Visual arts will be displayed throughout Schiff and 
the Donovan Arts Center. Interactive arts and crafts booths and a scavenger hunt will 
be scattered across the campus to encourage kids to roam and explore! 
 
What if it rains? 
 
The event will occur rain or shine, with outdoor events moving inside. 
 
What if my kids play sports? 
 
All Seven Hills sports and other activities are off so that kids can participate and enjoy 
the day.  
 
 
 



When will the full schedule be released? 
 
The schedule of performances will be made available by Monday, March 6th. Please 
review your weekly blast for updates. 
 
Will food be available?  
 
We are excited to provide a variety of food options for purchase via food trucks vendors 
throughout the day. Food trucks include Mamma Bear Mac, Big Dogs Pizza, and Rollin 
Bowls.  Gluten Free, Vegetarian and Vegan options will be available. Travelling Tom will 
be serving hot cocoa and a variety of coffee. Desserts from Morsels Bakery can be 
found in the Donovan Art Center for event attendees.  
 
Who can attend? 
 
All friends and family of Seven Hills students – Early Learning through Upper School 
- are invited to join the Arts Alive celebration. 
 
Do I need to buy tickets? 
 
Admission is free! Food and drinks will be available for purchase. Water will be available 
for free. 
 
Are 1st-5th graders required to participate? 
 
Participation is not required, but all students are certainly encouraged to participate in 
this all-school event!  Students will be rehearsing in class leading up to Arts Alive.  To 
participate, please return the Arts Alive form that was sent home with your child 
by March 3rd.  Forms can be given to your child's homeroom teacher, music teacher, or 
drama teacher.  If you need a new form, please contact your child's music or drama 
teacher: Robin Wilson (Lotspeich music - robin.wilson@7hills.org), Maria Eynon 
(Doherty music - maria.eynon@7hills.org), or Natalie Bird (Lotspeich and Doherty 
drama - natalie.bird@7hills.org). 
 
 
 
 
	


